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ISSUE: SEXUAL ASSAULT 

Brooklyn, NY – On Monday, April 21, 2025, Senator Roxanne J. Persaud hosted a powerful and

informative virtual webinar in recognition of Sexual Assault Awareness Month. The event,

titled “Together We Act, United We Change,” brought together community members, advocates,

and experts for a meaningful conversation about the realities of sexual violence and the

importance of prevention, support, and collective action.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/roxanne-j-persaud
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/sexual-assault


Held via Zoom and streamed live on Facebook, the one-hour webinar provided attendees

with valuable information on identifying sexual violence, accessing resources and support

services, and understanding the critical role that individuals and communities play in

creating safe environments. Topics included the importance of speaking up, breaking the

silence surrounding abuse and harassment, and empowering survivors.

Senator Persaud emphasized the need for ongoing dialogue and action, stating, "Coming

together as a community to act and looking for ways that we can change is what this conversation is all

about. Remember, you are not alone. That is why we have hosted this webinar—so you understand and

share the information with others."

Watch the full webinar

If you missed the live session, the webinar is available to watch on Facebook at

Facebook.com/Sd19SenatorPersaud and can be accessed anytime for continued learning.

For more information about resources discussed during the webinar:

NYC Alliance Against Sexual Assault

The Alliance’s Sexual Violence Survivor Resource Guide: https://svfreenyc.org/

 

New York State Office for the Prevention of Domestic Violence

The NYS Domestic and Sexual Violence Hotline is: 800-942-6906, TEXT 844-997-2121 or CHAT

opdv.ny.gov

 

To connect with local support services, community members are encouraged to contact

Senator Persaud’s district office at 718-649-7653.

https://www.facebook.com/share/v/1EWLusGSTT/
https://svfreenyc.org/
https://opdv.ny.gov

